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APRIL 2024 QATAR CHAPTER 

RIDE SCHEDULE  

At the beginning of each month Qatar Chapter 

officers plan for scheduling and determining rides 

of the month. Rides are shared with committee 

members in a calendar format so that each 

member is aware of the dates and destination of 

the rides. Each group ride Chapter makes is an 

experience and adventure.  

Together Qatar chapter members ride to explore 

places among Doha, strength the camaraderie 

between all members, and entertain themselves 

whether they ride as individuals or by arranging 

family events – thanks to Chapter’s HD Doha 

Sponsoring Dealer for their support during all the 

rides and events arranged. 

 

 

 

MOTORCYCLE DRIVING SKILLS TRAINING 

 

 

Qatar Chapter Committee organized Motorcycle Driving Skills training 

course under the supervision of The Chapter Director, Captain Ashraf 

Qaddoumi. The training was conducted for Qatar Chapter members at 

the North Bay of Qatar Sports Club in the first week of March.  

  

 

QATAR CHAPTER ACTIVIIES IN MARCH 
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QATAR CHAPTER NEWS DURING THE HOLY MONTH OF RAMADAN 

 

During the Holy month of Ramadan, Qatar Chapter had many activities 

and rides and the most events chapter had was distributing Iftar meals.  

 

  

QATAR CHAPTER IN LEBANON  

Proudly, International Bikers Council, HOG Lebanon Chapter, and Freedom Riders Club received 

our Qatar Chapter Committee officer Captain Mohammad AlArab. Pins were exchanged and all 

bikers hit the roads towards beautiful mountain of Lebanon. 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS 

JOINED H.O.G. 

QATAR 

CHAPTER IN 

MARCH 2024 

  

 

MOHAMAD ALMALKI 

EMAD SALEH IKHTIYAR GUL 

 


